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September 8, 2010 
 
 
 
W. James McNerney, Jr. 
Chairman, President and CEO 
The Boeing Company 
 
 Re: Cleanup of Santa Susana Field Laboratory, Chatsworth, California 
 
Dear Chairman McNerney: 
 
As elected officials whose constituents are directly and adversely impacted by the activities at 
the Santa Susana Field Laboratory (“SSFL”), we stand together in our shared commitment to the 
high cleanup standards set forth in California’s Senate Bill 990 (“SB990”), signed into law in 
2007. 
 
On Friday, September 3, California reached a historic agreement in principle with the 
Department of Energy and NASA to cleanup the areas of the site on which they operated, both 
for radioactive and chemical contamination, in full and voluntary compliance with SB990. 
 
We now call on The Boeing Company to do the same: 

1. End your litigation against the state and accept your responsibility for cleanup; 
2. Join the other responsible parties and sign a new SB990 cleanup order with the state that 

will finally clean up all of the contaminated site for the ultimate protection of the health 
and safety of the people we represent. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Julia Brownley, Assemblywoman  Fran Pavley, State Senator 
Joint author of SB990    23rd District 

 
 

Congressman Brad Sherman   Linda Parks, Supervisor 
27th District     2nd District 

 
 

Greig Smith, Councilman 
City of Los Angeles, 12th District 

 


